
 

         1107 Long Run Road,  White Oak, PA 15131 

Phone: 412-751-7077/ Fax: 412-751-7078 

 

 

RESIDENT NOTIFCATION  

 

DATE: March 20, 2025  

RE: Crafton Borough - Steuben, Duncan, and Linden Sewer Separation  

Dear Resident/ Property Owner,   

Crafton Borough has contracted with Tedesco Construction Company to upgrade the storm sewer in your area.  

The work will commence as soon as Monday, March 31st at 7:00 am.  Working hours will be from 7:00 am to 

5:00 pm Monday through Friday with Saturday work after approval by the Borough.  The street will be posted 

in advance for no parking as needed.  The police will be contacted as required in the event vehicles are 

parked in posted areas.  In addition, note that PennDOT roads (West Steuben Street) will also be under 

construction, during which, flaggers will be posted for traffic control.  

You will begin to see utility companies marking the streets, sidewalks and possibly installing marking flags on 

your property.  Please do not remove or alter these marks for the duration of the project.  In addition, property 

owners are encouraged to mark or contact us concerning privately owned underground facilities such as heated 

driveways, irrigation systems, or underground dog fencing.  Tedesco Construction Company will not be 

responsible for repairing damage to underground utilities if we are not notified of their existence.    

Please note that Borough Streets (Duncan, Maxwell, Linden) may be temporarily closed to traffic during 

working hours; however, emergency access and/ or resident access to individual properties will remain in place 

at all times during the work.  

Should you have any questions regarding this notice or questions about the construction project in general, feel 

free to contact Tedesco Construction Company at the above number, or contact the site foreman, Ken Yosko, at 

412-287-2779 or directly the Borough’s engineer at 412-921-0752.    

  

Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during the project.  

Sincerely,  

Tedesco Construction Company   

412-751-7077  

 


